
This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

From: Rod Feiner
To: Scott Reale
Cc: David Recor; Dexter Stewart
Subject: Request to Continue; May ZBA Agenda Item No. LN-709
Date: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 6:53:28 PM
Attachments: ZBA April 25 Agenda.pdf

Scott –
 
It was nice talking to you earlier this week.  As I informed you, I have was recently retained to the
represent the Applicant, Pompano 555 LLC, with regard to the request for the Major Temporary
Use. 
 
Because I was recently retained we would like to continue this item to the May, 2025 ZBA Agenda. 
In addition, after reviewing the submittals I believe it is necessary to supplement the submission and
the application so that a full and fair hearing can occur. 
 
Please let me know if I need to attend the hearing to request this continuance or if this continuance
will be granted by the Chair pursuant to the ZBA’s Rules and Procedures.
 
Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you.

Rod
 

Rod A. Feiner, Esq.
Coker & Feiner
1404 South Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, Florida  33316
Telephone:  (954) 761-3636
Facsimile:   (954) 761-1818
rafeiner@coker-feiner.com
 
This e-mail message and any files transmitted with it are subject to the attorney-client privilege and contain confidential information
intended only for the person(s) to whom this e-mail message was addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in
error, please notify the sender immediately by either return e-mail or contacting Rod A. Feiner, Esq., Coker & Feiner, 1404 S.  Andrews
Ave., Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33316 and destroy the original of this message without making a copy.  Thank you.
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